[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Laura Kathleen Matters Herold 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 2:55 PM
To: Nancy Simkins <nsimkin@uark.edu>
Subject: Fw: Proposed Curriculum Change

SCWK 3163​ consent.

Laura K. M. Herold, PhD
Clinical Assistant Professor
School of Human Environmental Sciences
University of Arkansas
HOEC 118
Fayetteville, AR 72701
lkherold@uark.edu
479-575-5162

From: Kameri Christy
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 11:27 AM
To: Timothy Scott Killian
Cc: Laura Kathleen Matters Herold; Betsy Garrison; Stephanie Ann Kessler
Subject: RE: Proposed Curriculum Change 
 
Hi Tim,
 
We are happy for your students to take our courses.  
 
Thanks for checking with me,
 
Kameri 
 
 
-----------------------------------------
Kameri Christy, MSW, PhD
Professor and Interim Director
School of Social Work, 104B SCSW
University of Arkansas
Fayetteville, AR  72701
479-575-4655 (office)
479-575-4145 (fax)
 
From: School Of Social Work 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 11:02 AM
To: Kameri Christy
Subject: FW: Proposed Curriculum Change
 
Hi Kameri, 
 
I didn’t know if Tim sent this to you or not. 
 
Stephanie Kessler, CHS
HEI Program Coordinator
School of Social Work
SCSW 108
P: (479) 575-8778
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From: Timothy Scott Killian 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 10:54 AM
To: School Of Social Work <scsw@uark.edu>
Cc: Laura Kathleen Matters Herold <lkherold@uark.edu>; Betsy Garrison <megarris@uark.edu>
Subject: Proposed Curriculum Change
 
Dear Dr. Christy,
 
The Human Development and Family Sciences program are preparing some changes to the HDFS program. Specifically, we have had two concentrations within a single major: lifespan and child development. Our proposed changes will combine the two concentrations into a single major with no concentrations. 
 
In that regard, students in the lifespan concentration have always been required to SCWK 3163 (On Death and Dying) and students in the Child Development concentration have always been required to take SCWK 3633 (Child Welfare: 21st Century Perspectives). Students have greatly benefited from these courses in the past and they are clearly in line with what we believe HDFS majors should have. We are hoping to require HDFS majors to take these two courses. I have attached a proposed checksheet for your perusal and highlighted those two courses in the degree program. As required by the university, we are seeking your consent to allow us to require HDFS students to take these two courses. I hope you strongly consider giving your consent as these two courses are both valued by students and HDFS faculty. We believe that our students need this course content to achieve the curriculum goals in our program. Thank you very much for your consideration.
 
Sincerely
 
Tim Killian
 
 
 
Timothy S. Killian, Ph.D.
Assistant Director, School of Human Environmental Sciences
Human Development and Family Sciences
Dale Bumpers College of Agriculture, Food, and Life Sciences
University of Arkansas
tkillian@uark.edu
479.575.4914

image1.png
UNIVERSITY OF

ARKANSAS

J-WILLIAM FULBRIGHT




